
 

 

Bulahdelah Dressage Club January 15th  2011 Meeting. 
 
 
Meeting opened: 2.30pm 
 
Meeting held at Bulahdelah Showground after playday and AGM.  
 
Present: Jo Perrottet, Sheila Perrottet, Kerry Turnbull, Leo Turnbull, Liz Powter, 
Nikki Legge, Maxine Gooch, Christine Sefton, Angela Murray.  
 
Apologies: nil 
 
Minutes from last meeting 20th Nov, 2010 were read by Kerry. Moved to accept by Jo 
and 2nd  by Angela.   
 
Business arising from last  meeting:  
- Linda Clayton was happy with gift certificate 
- Dec 12

th
  competition was a success 

- have not heard  from Alex Pope re jumping 
- still have not heard from the T - shirt people 
 
Treasurers Report -  read by Liz. Noted that total funds are  (available to members 
on request).  Moved to accept by Liz 2nd by Kerry. 
 
Correspondence  -  
 
In: 
- Centerline Nov/Dec magazine 
- Certificate of currency from Aon (insurance). 
- Equine News magazine (summer 2010) 
Emails:  
- Heidi Rose will take care of Emma Janes certificate for highest point score.  
- From EA regarding the new rules for the year. 
 
Out: 
- nil. 
 
General Business:  
- Playday dates to be arranged as follows - March 12th, May 14th, July 16th,  
September 17th, and November 5th.  
- August competition for 2011 awaiting approval -  suggested August 7th. 
- Setting up arenas- talked to people from Lions club. They came and viewed arenas 
and are interested to take on arena set up job.  
- Need to pay Office of Fair Trading $48. 
- Point score champions- Liz suggested gift voucher for free associate test. Everyone 
present was happy with this.  
- Congratulations to Liz for Elementary point score champion.  
- Leo is testing out new mulcher-roller. If a success the showground committee will 
buy. 
- Kerrie Simmons from council, to look at DA for canteen to make an office for BDC. 
- Next meeting at the next playday March 12th.  
Meeting closed at 3.15pm. 


